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 Willkommen      Bienvenue     Benvenuto     Bemvindo     

Witamy     Huanying     Ahlaan bik 

Welcome to St John’s Early Years! We hope you enjoy the year ahead, 

where your child will experience lots of exciting new things, and will have 

the opportunity to learn a variety of new skills.  

At St John’s we treat every child as an individual, and we design a fun 

filled, challenging curriculum based around the interests of the children. 

Please feel free to approach the staff if you have any questions, queries 

and concerns as we have an open door policy. 

 
Reception Reading Club 

This is available on Wednesday Mornings to Reception children and their 

parents and carers. Share a story, listen to others, meet each other and 

pick up valuable reading tips!  

Meet at 8.35am at the main reception school office. 

Magical Moments 

You will have been given a Magical Moments sheet. Please tell us about 

any special moments or achievements that happen at home with your 

child. Anything that you or your child are proud of can be written, and 

we will share these with the class on the carpet! If you need any other 

sheets please ask one of the staff. 

Polite Request 

If you need to speak to one of the staff or your child’s teacher at the 

end of the day it would be really helpful if you could wait until the 

children have been dismissed to ensure the safety of the children. 

Thank you for your support with this.  


